
 
 
Report to the Planning & Environment Committee 13th July 
 
Additional River Walk Signage 
 
1. Purpose of the Report 

 

1.1  To notify the Committee that the homeowner of one of the proposed sites for signage has 
agreed for the River Walk sign to be positioned on their wall. 

 
2. Background  

 

2.1 It has been brought to the Committee previously to agree to purchase and site two signs for 
the River walk in Burnivale. 
 

2.2 An example of signage recently used for the new public toilets; 
 

 
 
2.3 Two signs were suggested, one at the bottom of Betty Geezers Steps and another on the 

wall by the Maltings with the wording “River Walk” & a directional arrow. 
 
3. Financial implications and risks 

3.1 The total cost of a 300mm x 100mm slate sign will be £52.68 each including delivery. 
 

4. Proposal 

4.1    Members consider the report and confirm expenditure or otherwise. 

 
                     Claire Mann 

Acting Town Clerk 
July 2021 


